
Charity Commission opens statutory
inquiry into Lancashire charity for
people with learning disabilities
The Charity Commission has opened a statutory inquiry into Rossendale Valley
Mencap, to investigate potential misconduct and/or mismanagement in the
administration of the charity.

http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-opens-statutory-inquiry-into-lancashire-charity-for-people-with-learning-disabilities/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-opens-statutory-inquiry-into-lancashire-charity-for-people-with-learning-disabilities/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-opens-statutory-inquiry-into-lancashire-charity-for-people-with-learning-disabilities/

